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Thursday,  

May 27th
* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, May 27th at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect  St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M.                

*We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 6:30 P.M.                                

*We will have the 2003 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $3.00 each plus postage.                                       

* We have Hall of Fame golf style shirts that are priced at only $20, call  Leigh Lazorwitz at 1-973-887-2775. 

* We also have N.J. Boxing Hall of Fame Golf balls for sale. They are “Top Fleet XL 3000” balls. Please call  Leigh Lazorwitz at 1-973-887-2775. 

*We also have Hall of Fame Hats that will be available at this meeting at a cost of only $20.00 each.    

We also have video’s of our 2003 Induction Ceremonies for a cost of only $10. I would like to thank both Carl Blesing (camera) and Mike Guarino (interviews) for another excellent job. 

* As the President of the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame I am proud to name our 2004 Inductees and they are as follows: 
Jimmy Archer,  William “Red” Berry, Mark Breland, Donna-Duva Brooks, Ken Condon, Billy Costello, 

Rhonda-Utley Herring, Rodney Moore,  Earl Morton, Richard “Slim Jim” Robinson, Bert Sugar & Jose Torres.

Note: Jimmy Archer is also looking for a place to have a boxing gym around the Jersey City-Secaucus area. You can call him at 1-201-460-9424 if you have any information.

Also being inducted that night POSTHUMOUSLY are Carl Hyde & Tommy Parks. AND, for the 19th time, the HALL OF FAME will be honoring our Amateur and Professional Boxers of the year as well as the Amateur Official and Coach of the year, plus our “2004 Man of the Year” Leigh Lazorwitz.

* They all will be inducted on Thursday, November 18th at the New Venetian (formerly called the Cameo) in Garfield. 

Ring Notes:                  

*Ring # 25 has their monthly   meetings every 2nd Tuesday of the month at the senior citizen Hall in Kearney. 

* I just want to congratulate Paul Venti and the Ring #25 committee on another Great affair, which was highlighted by the 2004 Ring #25 Women of the Year, Theresa Catanzaro, who recently got out of the hospital. And the return matches of Stefan Redl and Eddie Jordan, who fought against each other 45 years ago and Jack Reno and Jimmy “Jazz” Jones, who fought each other 71 years ago. Theresa  

	* Also on June 5th, Ring #25 will be         putting up a statue of Joe Borrell in Cliffside Park. Borrell, was inducted         into our Hall of Fame in its first         year, 1969, and is one of the           Greatest boxers the game has ever    had.

* During the last couple of months       we provided charitable contributions    to Gerald McClellan, Luis Villalta, Retired Boxer Foundation, just to name a few.
SICK LIST:                                                  Ray Spencer  23 Florence Ave.,          Belleville, N.J. 07109     

Colonel Don Hull,                                                135 Westervelt Pl.                                 Cresskill, N.J. 07626

On a very sad note, Ray Palecco          and Emma Biase, both passed away recently. Ray fought as an amateur         and had 3 brothers (Babe, Gene &        Jack) , who were inducted into the          Hall of Fame. Emma, who along       with her late husband Larry, are    former Hall of Fame King and    Queen of the Year and we ran our annual picnic in their yard for the       last  dozen or so years.  Our prayers       go out to their families and friends.

FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP     DUES   ARE DUE! If you are just joining our organization you have           to pay a total of $20 for the 1st year  ($10 to join plus  $10 for the year).         If you’re already a member all you  have to pay is the $10. 

Keep Punching,                                     Pres. Henry Hascup





